
 

Bussing Changes 

Glen Avon Panther Pride  

Daylight Savings Time  

Sunday, November 6  

Turn your clocks BACK before bed on Saturday night 

 Phone: 780-645-3237 

Text Only: 780-547-5772 

www.glenavonschool.ca 

4402-42 St. 

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A3 November 2022 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Glen Avon School is having a ceremony this year at 10:45 a.m. on 
Thursday,  November 9th.   Students are encouraged to wear black, white or red 
on that day.  

If your child is absent or late, please text our ôtext 

onlyõ number 780-547-5772 or call in 780-645-3237 

by 9:30 a.m. to let our office staff know that your child 

is safely at home and will not be attending school. 

Attendance Phone 

Important Dates:   
 

Nov. 6ñDaylight Savings Time  

Nov. 8ñLocker Clean up  

Nov. 9 -  Remembrance Day Celebration  

              - Picture Retake Day  

Nov. 10 - PD Day (No School ) 

Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day ( No School ) 

Nov. 14 - PD Day (No School )    

Nov. 21 -  SPAA Volleyball  

 

Dec. 6ñReport Cards Sent Home  

Dec. 21ñLocker Cleanup  

Dec. 22ð Christmas/Band Concert 6:30 pm  

Dec. 23ñChristmas Dinner ñ11:30 am  

               - Early Dismissal ñ2:00 pm  

Dec. 26ñJan. 8ñChristmas Break  
Please communicate your after-school plans to your child 

(and childõs teacher for younger grades).  If there are any 

changes throughout the day, let us know as early as 

possible in the office so we have time to deliver messages. 



Panther Update 

SCHOOL PICTURE PROOFS have arrived. 

To access many more options for your pictures, 

order online at mylifetouch.ca using 

the Portrait ID and Access Code 

which can be found on your Picture 

Day order form.  You may also send 

the correct amount of cash or a cheque 

with your paper order form and we 

will mail out the orders. 

Call Lifetouch at  1-866-443-7560 for any other 

inquiries.  

PAYMENT IS DUE BY MONDAY, 

NOVEMBER 7th 

Picture Retake Day is on Thursday, 

November 9th. 

Kindergarten 2 students who were 

away on picture day or need a 

retake can come in at 1 p.m on 

November 9. 
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Dress For The 

Weather 

Winter has officially arrived!   All students from 

Kindergarten to  Gr. 6 are required to go outside at 

recess and they must be dressed appropriately for 

at least 15 minutes of outdoor recess time. Gr. 7-9 

students walk outside to get to Home Economics 

and Industrial Arts.  As the cold weather comes, 

check that your child is leaving home with a jacket, 

mitts, and a hat. 

 

Our senior teams played their first home 

game against Kihew Asiniy & Tus-Tuk-EE-

SKAWS on October 6th. It was great to 

have fans back in the building to support our 

athletes. SPAA championships will take place 

November 21st. Good luck with the rest of 

your season Panthers!   


